
I do not support this entertainment license.  This venue was the subject of a recent ALERT 
meeting which I attended along with Capt Gloede and ACA Zilavy on November 16, 2015.  Given 
the serious issues related to this establishment, I believe it must show that it can legally and 
safely handle its current license before considering granting an entertainment license. 
 
Please let me know if you have questions. 
 
Alder Ledell Zellers 
 


